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Question for written answer E-007691/2015 

to the Commission (Vice-President / High Representative) 
Rule 130 

Ivan Jakovčić (ALDE) 

Subject: VP/HR - Weapons remaining in European seas, addendum 

I thank Commissioner Vella for Reply E-001385-15 to my question, where he points out that 
cooperation with NATO in the matter of weapons remaining in the sea is the responsibility of the 
European External Action Service (EEAS) as part of its competence for the common security and 
defence policy of the Union, and that the question of discarded chemical ammunition is one of the 
questions where options for better coordination of activities are being considered. 

In this connection I ask the following question to the High Representative of the EU for Foreign Affairs 
& Security Policy, who is responsible for the EEAS: 

- What specific activities have been undertaken in this area to address the problem of discarded 
ammunition in European seas, and what measures are being prepared in order to avoid such further 
pollution? 

 


